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Dear Fellow Alumni, 

It is both an honor and a pleasure to serve as President of the Marquette

University Law Alumni Association. I encourage you to contact me with any

questions, issues, or recommendations you may have regarding either the Law

School or the Alumni Board. 

The Board’s goals include enhancing alumni relations and interacting with

and mentoring current and prospective law students. On behalf of the Board, I

invite you to help with these efforts. 

There are many ways in which you can become involved with the Law

School community throughout the year. CLE programs offered to alumni and

social gatherings, including a reception coupled with a Marquette basketball

game, are just a few of the ways you can connect with fellow alumni, see some

of the renovations here at the Law School, and learn about the school’s new

courses and programs. Alumni also help students in the Public Interest Law Society to host a reception and auction to raise funds in

support of summer fellowships for those students pursuing public interest work.

The Law School, through Marquette University’s All-University Alumni Relations Office, is offering a new program called MU

Connect. It’s an easy way to stay connected with old classmates, network with fellow Marquette alumni, and read about the latest

news. You’ll be able to search for old friends, develop a personal profile, register for events, and receive updates on everything from

basketball scores and reunions to Marquette news in general. 

I encourage you to be a part of many activities we’ve planned. Your participation in them and your support of the Law School not

only enhance Marquette’s reputation, but contribute to the educational experience for current law students. 

Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to seeing you soon.

Catherine La Fleur, L’88

President, Marquette University Law Alumni Association

CLE in Washington, D.C.

Washington, D.C. is the site for what will truly be a unique CLE experience. Reserve September 22-24. This event will include

diverse legal topics, as well as various social events for alumni and spouses. Hosted by Thomas Schendt, at the offices of Alston &

Bird LLP, the location will be in the heart of the Nation’s Capital on Pennsylvania Ave. Join Dean Kearney at the “Meet the Dean”

cocktail reception held outdoors on balconies overlooking the Capitol and the Washington Monument. In addition to a great CLE

program, participants and spouses will be able to enjoy tours of such locations as the Capitol, the monuments and memorials,

Mount Vernon, the National Gallery of Art, and the Smithsonian. The area also boasts shopping in Georgetown and Old Town

Alexandria. 

Reserve now (or ask questions) by contacting Christine Wilczynski-Vogel at (414) 288-3167 or christine.wv@marquette.edu. 


